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After the holiday, the whole school ethos theme will be: 
 

We know how to make friends. 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
This week has been a busy final week of the term.  We have welcomed Eliana to the class; the 
children have been so kind and helpful with Eliana and love having a new friend. 
 
The children have learnt about Easter and how we celebrate Easter.  We enjoyed Mrs Coulson’s 
assemblies about Easter, which helped teach the Easter story.  They are all looking forward to a 
visit from the Easter Bunny and the chocolate Easter eggs he will deliver! 
 
We have also continued to work on number skills, including counting and measuring; the children 
have made towers and ordered them by size.  We have encouraged accurate counting, with many 
children able to subitise (just see how many) for the lower numbers which is a useful skill to have 
learnt. 
 
This week has been Spring Festival Week at school, and the older children have been taking part in 
Instrumental, Singing and Piano competitions.  Lower Kindergarten thoroughly enjoyed listening to 
the Junior House Choirs, along with Mrs Soutar’s two choirs. 
 
Over the holiday, please help your child practise writing their name.  If they are confident with 
their first name, you could work on their surname.  You could also work on number formation, 
with a focus on numbers to ten. 
 
We hope you all have a lovely holiday and look forward to the children sharing their holiday news 
with us when we return. 
 
From the LKG team 
 
Judith Giles, Clare McCaig and Ruth Greenhough 
 
Dates for your diary: 
 
Monday 15th April – Summer Term Commences 
 
 

 


